HONORARY MEMBERS of the Springhill Avenue Temple,
Mobile, are Mary and Paul Filben (seated with Rabbi
Stephen Jacobs). During last Friday evening’s Sabbath
service at the Temple, Paul was accepted by Bert Baker
(standing at left) as a member of the Temple Men’s Club.
Isabele Siegel (standing, 2nd from left) welcomed Mary into
the Ladies Auxiliary. Other standing are Fran Brown,
president of the Temple, and Dr. Larry Fetterman,
representing the Temple’s Board. The Filben’s memberships
were in testimony to their leaderslnp during three years of
Jewlsh-(.‘hrlshan Dialogue in Mobile.




